Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) – HMO article 4
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Do you have a list of properties that have permission to be let as a HMO (i.e. have been let as HMO since 2014) but are not licensable HMOs?

Answer:  
For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the FOIA because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act, and Reg. 6 (1) (b) of the EIR is being applied, namely information is publically accessible.
You can search our database for all planning permissions that refer to HMO or house in multiple occupation via the following link:

http://rcweb.leicester.gov.uk/planning/onlinequery/mainsearch.aspx
We do not have information to say which properties “have been let as HM0 since 2014”, therefore this part of the letter acts as a refusal under Section 1.1 of the FOIA, information not held by the Council.  The following exception is also applicable under the EIR, reg.12 (4) (a), information not held.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

